
Join us on April 25th for a conversation with WHPS
library media specialists about middle and high
school digital media education.  Please RSVP!

Families 
for
Healthy Tech Use

Tues, April 25th

For more information contact
whcommunityofconcern@gmail.com

6:45-8:00 PM

King Philip Middle School

Coming on May 16th will be a parent panel with
advice on controls and monitoring for family devices!

RSVP

 Monthly Meetings

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdkVrvLtZ8eofc5JwO5M75tqicgVkDV3SbMdP1RBFPcjm6nUQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdkVrvLtZ8eofc5JwO5M75tqicgVkDV3SbMdP1RBFPcjm6nUQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

